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Firecomms Obsolescence Notice 2025-201 

 

Dear Firecomms Customer:                                                     

Firecomms hereby gives official notification that the product listed in this notice is being 

rendered obsolete. For the model subject to this obsolescence notice, there is no direct 

replacement product available from the Firecomms product range. Firecomms in this case is 

offering limited last time buy opportunities to customers.  

 

Reason for Obsolescence 

Firecomms has received an obsolescence notice from the supplier of the Vertical-Cavity 

Surface-Emitting Laser (VCSEL), a key component used in the FB01GKUJ product. As a result 

Firecomms will obsolete the FB01GKUJ as a suitable alternative VCSEL is not available from 

the supplier or any alternative vendor. 

Last Time Buy Opportunity 

There is an opportunity for customers to order limited quantities of FB01GKUJ in accordance 

with last time buy and last time ship dates listed below. The BOM items available to 

Firecomms are limited therefore requests will be evaluated on a case by case basis with 

Firecomms local sales representatives in order to support all customers to the best of our 

ability. 

Part Number for 
Obsolescence 

Model Range Description 
Last Time Order 

Date 
Last Ship Date 

FB01GKUJ OptoLock® 
1.25 Gbps 850 nm, 

Industrial Fiber Optic 
OptoLock® Transceiver 

20th  Sept 2025          
(stock dependant) 

31st Dec 2025 

 

 

FIRECOMMS CONTACT INFORMATION 

The Americas | Australia & New Zealand  

+1 512-328-0300 | salesam@firecomms.com 

EMEA | South East Asia 

+353 21-454-7143 | saleseu@firecomms.com 

China 

+86 573 885 88036 | salescn@firecomms.com 
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